
Ohio Tech Ambassador Program Renewed and Recruiting

The Ohio Tech Ambassador program has been renewed for an
additional two years to continue work encouraging individuals with
developmental disabilities to use technology. As a part of this, three
new Tech Ambassadors will be hired. Tech Ambassadors are
individuals who have developmental disabilities and use technology to
live more independently and are willing to share their experiences. If
interested, click on the link below for more information and an
application to apply to be a Tech Ambassador:

https://ohiotechambassadors.org
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